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July 12, 2021

My Brothers,

I would like to thank everyone for following my request to wear Face mask and gloves during
the degree work conducted during the past two months.

I feel like the majority of the Brothers have had their Covid shots, I feel a change is warranted
so, effective today, July 12, 2021, unless the Master of a Lodge requires the candidate or the
conductor of the candidate to wear a mask and/or gloves, I will no longer require face mask or
gloves to be worn by either the candidate or the conductor during degree work.

[ ask you again to use common sense during Lodge meetings and Degree work to keep everyone
safe.

Fraternally,

q

Ronald C. Mitchum
Grand Master



